
From: Allen Schanot 
To: PASE community 
Date: 10/9/2006 
 
 
Hello everyone: 
 
The official site survey to set up local arrangements on Christmas  
Island will take place in January, specifically we will be on the 
island from 1/9 to 1/16/07.  Let us know if there are any outstanding 
issues that we can look into while we are on site. 
 
Anyone wishing early access to a C-130 rack for pre-installation of 
your equipment, please send me an email with the date you need the rack 
and a shipping address. 
 
The final inlet configuration is not yet finalized.  Specifically the 
issue of the LTI inlet is still unresolved.  I plan to revisit this 
discussion in early November when EOL plans for that system have firmed 
up.  That will be a good time to also finalize the cabin layout and set 
everyone's upload schedule. 
 
I will be out of the office and unreachable from Oct 10th to Oct 21st.   
If anything critical comes up during that time interval, please contact  
Pavel Romashkin (pavel@ucar.edu). 
 
Regards: 
 
Allen 
 


